
Dear [Volunteer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Community Garden Name], we want to 

extend our heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable contributions as a volunteer. 

Your hard work and dedication in tending to the garden have not gone unnoticed. The beauty of 

our garden and the bounty we harvest are a direct result of your time, effort, and passion. 

Thank you for being a vital part of our community. Your commitment helps foster a sense of 

belonging and promotes sustainability in our neighborhood. 

We look forward to continuing our work together and creating even more vibrant spaces for 

everyone to enjoy. 

With gratitude, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Community Garden Name] 


